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CHANGE OF HILLS INDUSTRY CLASSIFICATION TO 
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

 

Hills Limited (ASX: HIL) announces that the Company’s Global Industry Classification 

(GIC) code has been changed to Information Technology as from the commencement of 

trading on Wednesday, 1 October 2014.  

Hills Group Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer, Mr Ted Pretty said “the S&P 

and ASX reclassification of Hills to the GIC Information Technology sector (Technology 

Hardware and Equipment) represents a key step towards recognition by the financial 

markets that we are now a different company operating within the technology growth sector.” 
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